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CALL FOR AGREEMENT WITH A NEW VHSC-PRESIDENT. 
 
PA0LOU, Louis, VHSC 4, our VHSC-President, became a silent key on last  
1 March.  His funeral in Breda on 6 March 2015 was attended by family and  
a great many friends and acquaintances. 
The amateur radio world  was very well represented, and included a 
VHSC presence, namely PA0DIN, PA0INA and PA3BWK. 
We now have to fill the vacancy, we will have to appoint 
 a new VHSC-President. 
 
According to the statutes of our VHSC, the President will be elected 
out of the members of VHSC. 
The President must be domiciled in the Netherlands and must be a member  
of VERON. A candidate President will be proposed by the VHSC-Committee. 
The VHSC-Members will be asked to give their agreement. 
 
With pleasure and confidence the VHSC-Committee now proposes  as 
candidate President: Wilko Hollemans, PA3BWK, VHSC  121. 
 
Wilko is 51 years young and well introduced and experienced  
in the world  of QRQ. 
He runs his  wellknown CW-website http://www.morsecode.nl/ 
Wilko is HSC-member and VHSC-member since June 1983, and also 
member of SHSC (#29) and EHSC (#19). 
 
DEAR VHSC-MEMBERS, PLEASE LET US KNOW YOUR AGREEMENT! 
Please make your (one) choice out of these 3 possibilities: 
 
O   Yes, I agree with PA3BWK for VHSC-President. 
O   No, I do not agree. 
O   I abstain. 
 
Please answer to DINGELOM@HETNET.NL  or to Din Hoogma, PA0DIN, 
SCHOUTSTRAAT 15, NL-6525 XR NIJMEGEN, NETHERLANDS, before 
21 September 2015. 
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